
Local 212 Stands with Undocumented Members of the MATC Community 

Local 212 stands in solidarity with all immigrant and refugee students, school workers, and their 
families. As attacks on immigrant communities intensify, we reaffirm our unwavering support for 
those vital members of our MATC community. 

Every student deserves access to education, resources, and a sense of safety—regardless of 
birthplace or citizenship status. Local 212 is committed to ensuring that immigrant and refugee 
students have the support they need to succeed. We are committed to working with community 
organizations to expand resources for students and their families navigating these challenges. 

We call on the MATC community–our members, nonmembers, and educational leaders - to join 
us in fostering a safe, informed, inclusive and supportive environment at MATC. Together, we 
can ensure that all students and employees have the opportunities and encouragement they 
need to thrive. 

In Solidarity,​
Local 212 

 


